Humane

OF NORTHWEST GEORGIA

Minutes of Humane Society of Northwest Georgia
February 15, 2016

17 Members were in attendance.
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by a motion by Catherine Riddle, seconded by Martha Labar.

Financial: Martha reported that we had over $26,340 total donations and $22,500 donated to
the building fund. There is $3,840 in our regular account and $1,180 in new membership money.

Building: Susan Dennard reported that they are working with the architect and things are moving ahead.

Membership:  In Debbie Daniels absence Susan Dennard reported that the decision had been made to wait until next
year to send out reminders for membership dues.

Adoptions: 27 Dogs adopted, 2 puppies.

Susan Dennard asked that we each consider volunteering to work at least one day a month at Petco to
show our adoptable dogs. This would be mostly on Saturdays from 12:00PM to 4:00PM.

Elizabeth Leitch is working on an adoption binder for the public to view at Petco with information on our
pets.

Meal on Wheels: January Totals:

1140.5 pounds of dog food
223 pounds of cat food

75 pounds of litter

1 box of rabbit food

2 dog houses

2 bags of bird food

1 box of fish food

4 bales of straw

Volunteers:  Catherine Riddle reported that we have gained 11 volunteers.

Maintenance: Marilyn Lance has made repairs several times on the water supply to the hill. She reminded everyone how
to shut the water on and off and asked that we do not use the hose connection until Spring. She has
repaired the connections where people have broken them. She also said she is working on a Cattery
Q-room.

Pancake Breakfast:
Elizabeth Leitch reports that she has distributed tickets, but has not collected any money for them to date.
This event is March 12, 2016 at Longhorn’s.



Miscellaneous: Grace Cook suggested that we create a Suggestion Box for input from members and volunteers.

Susan wants us to be thinking about Strutt Your Mutt and whether or not to have it this year. If we do,
some volunteers will have to step up and organize it.

Susan also wants everyone to continue to search for shelters in the Northeast area who would be suitable
and willing to take some of our adoptable dogs.

Meeting was adjourned by a motion by Grace Cook and seconded by Martha Labar.

Minutes submitted by Deborah Duvall, Secretary.



